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Dear Class of 2022, 
 
We are happy to announce the Grad Bash Senior celebration at Universal Students, Orlando will take place on 
Saturday, April 30th, 2022! All On-Track Seniors are invited to attend. We have 180 spots available – first come, 
first serve. Once the initial deposit of $50.00 is made, your spot is secured.  If you are trying to make a deposit 
on ACORN, and the box is grayed out, the student is mark as off-track.  
 

Please read the following information for event details and payment plan. 
 
Event Details 

• Arrival: Meet in the front of Land O’ Lakes High School by 3:30 PM. Charter busses will depart shortly 
after. Students are NOT permitted to drive to the event.  

• Return: Students will return to Land O’ Lakes High School by 4:00 AM. Please secure a ride for that time.  

• There is a dress code and bag requirement. 

• Once the deposit is made, students (no parents, please) must the join one of the following Remind 
groups for updates: @2022event or @events2022  

• Behavior: Students are required to follow rules and procedures outlines by Land O’ Lakes High School 
and Pasco County Schools, in additional to those of Universal Studios. Inappropriate behaviors can result 
in consequences such as, but not limited to, removal from the event.  

 
Payment Plan 

• Total Cost: $140; this includes transportation and tickets for the event. Students will need to bring 
additional money for food and souvenirs. Payments can be made on ACORN or students can submit 
payment to Mrs. Hydes in the media DURING LUNCHES. There are NO refunds for this event.  

• Initial Deposit: $50.00 by February 15th @ 11:59 PM.  

• Remaining Balance: $90.00 by March 27 @ 11:59 PM. The balance can be divided into two payments of 
$45.00 each, if needed.  

*Note about COVID – We are required to follow Universal Studios guidelines and procedures for Covid. At this 
time, there is not a definitive policy; however, that can change, and students will need to meet those 
requirements for entry.  
 
Required Forms 
Forms can be located on the school website under Schools News, Topic: Grad Bash 

• Dress Code  

• Behavior Agreement – signed by student AND parent 

• Transportation Release – signed by student AND parent 
 
 
If you have a question or concern about Grad Bash email Mrs. Hydes at shydes@pasco.k12.fl.us. 
 
 

 



   

 

   

 

 
 

 
 
 


